
The following donations were made in the funds listed below from Fab 26 – Mar 19 

 

TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND 
 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat! 
 
Thank you to Phin Larson, Remy Smith and all Purim players for a wonderful Shpiel.   
 
Thank you to Rabbi and Student Cantor for leading a great Purim service. 
 

Miriam Friend - thinking of you. 
 
Our condolences to Maurice Goldstein and family on the loss of his brother Jamie 
 
In appreciation of Shariann Ganz' service to our religious school over her 22 years as a teacher. 

Alan & Jodi Siegel, 
Jerry & Karen Gross & families, 

Brotherhood & Sisterhood 

 
In loving memory of Bobby Ricci and our love to Blanche and Bobby's wonderful children. 

Terry and Steve Baver 
Thank you to Shari Stein Ballow and her family for their generous donation to the Shalach Manot 
Project.  The Ballow Family name was inadvertently omitted from the printed list. 

Linda Hanibal [Sisterhood] 
Remembering Walter Hanibal with love.... 

Linda, Larry, Brian and Rachel 

In honor or Sharian Ganz on her retirement as a Hebrew School Teacher. 
Sam and Silvia Gornstein 

 
May the Ricci family find healing from their pain and joy in their wonderful memories of Bobby.... 

The Hanibal Family 
Our deepest condolences to the Ricci family on the loss of Bobby. 

Claire and Dennis 
Guttsman 

 

Mazel Tov to Shariann on your retirement from teaching Hebrew school. Your years of excellent 
teaching were appreciated by all. 

Love,  
Claire and Dennis 

In loving memory of Isabelle Slamow. 
Love Susan, Stewart, 

Rachel, Phillip & Lori 
 

In loving memory of Bobby Ricci. 
The Marks Family 

 
It’s been ten years since my mom, ELAINE SCHNITTMAN, left this world to join my Dad, twenty 
years after he left us.  I’m sure they are dancing in Heaven every day.  Lots of love to you both.  
 

Miriam Friend 
In memory of Barbara Pisetzner. 

Helen Silberlight 
Our most sincere condolences to Blanche Ricci and family on the loss of her husband, a father and 
grandfather. 

Silvia & Sam Gornstein 
In honor of Bobby Ricci, a caring and welcoming person who meant a lot to his family and 
community. Please use these funds to build upon the foundation set out by Bobby and the Ricci 
family to assist other members in their time of need. 

The Hadad Family 

In loving memory of Bobby Ricci. 
Harriet & George Kurlander 

Sending Get Weill Wishes to David Russin, 
 

Happy, Happy Birthday and Anniversary Wishes to all those celebrating in the month of March. 
 
Our deepest condolences to MAURICE GOLDSTEIN and FAMILY on the loss of his brother 
JAIME. 
  

Thank you to all those involved for making our Purim observance so joyful and creative. 



                                                       
Wishing Miriam Friend a speedy and complete healing. 
  
Thinking of:  Jennifer Straniere, Rebecca Hand, Duane Hand and Sue Freedman. 
 

In loving memory of David Russin. 
 

Linda & Alan Brill 
 

Thank you to everyone for the good wishes upon my retirement from our Religious School. It has 
been one of the greatest joys teaching our youth over these many years. 

Love, Shariann 
 

Thank you to Linda Hanibal, Deanna Feder and Blanche Ricci for all their hard work in creating 
this year's fabulous Shalach Manot gifts for all our congregants.  Additional thanks to the wonderful 
Sisterhood members who helped package and distribute! 
 
Thank you to Phineas Larson, Remy and all the Purim Schpeilers for all of their hard work to bring 
us this year’s production! 

 
In honor of our dear friend Shariann Ganz with gratitude for her years of dedication to the Temple 

Israel Hebrew and Religious School and congratulations on her retirement. 
  
Happy Birthday to our fabulous friend Fred Simon! 
 
Happy Birthday Ira Gershansky! Looking forward to being able to get on a plane, train or boat with 
you again soon. 
 
Wishing Dennis Guttsman, a very happy birthday with many celebrations ahead. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 

Mazel Tov to Shariann Ganz. 
Cheryl Levine and family. 

 
In loving memory of Pamela Wendy Popler Tolk, Tovah Devorah, who passed away on March 11, 
2021. Zichrona Livracha. May her memory be a blessing. Our condolences to her son, Joshua, her 
daughter-in-law, Ruslana, and her grandsons, Jaeden and Zachary. 

The Popler family 

 
Thank you to Linda Hanibal, Deanna Feder and Blanche Ricci for doing such a beautiful job with 
all of the Shalach Manot gift bags! We loved them!  
 
Thank you to Phin Larson and Remy Smith for a phenomenal production of this year's Purim Shpiel! 
 
In honor of Shariann Ganz and her years of dedication and teaching in our Religious and Hebrew 
school.  

Felicia, Jason, 
Austin and Arielle Otto 

 
 

 

LIHEYOT FUND 
 

In loving memory of Ida Grober. 
The Ricci Family 

 
Thank you Shariann for all your years of teaching Temple Israel children. They will always 
remember you. 

Enjoy your free time. 
Blanche 

Get well to our grandson, Ian. 

Karen & Jerry Gross 
Thinking of you - Jennifer Straniere. 

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 
Happy Birthday to our grandson Henry Gross. 

Grandma Karen & Pop Pop Jerry 
(and the rest of the gang) 

 
In memory of Bobby Ricci. Blanche has been a long-standing member of our committee and we 
wish to donate to this congregation; may his memory be a blessing. 



National Jewish Committee on Girl Scouting 
In loving memory of Harry Siegel 

Jodi, Alan, and Jesse Siegel 
 

Thank you Shariann Ganz for your many years of devotion and dedication to all the students in our 

Hebrew School.  
 
In loving memory of Pearl and Jack Bloomfield.  

Inez and Stephen Singer 
In loving memory of my Aunt Blanche Dembiner. 
Special thanks to Shariann for her devotion to our students. 
 
In appreciation of all at Temple Israel who have kept our community together over this last pandemic 

year. 
 
In loving memory of Jamie Goldstein. 

Jerry Gross and family 
 

In loving memory of Bobby Ricci. The man in the big black hat. 
Ruth and Dominick Andriani 

Phyllis and Harry Elrich 

Sheila and Arnie Grossman 
Charles Nadel and Roz Persky 

Muriel Schlefstein 
Cindy Selmon 

Andrea and Fred Simon 
Lynn and Robert Silberman 

To Linda, Blanche, Deanna and the Shalach Manot Committee- You are amazing! Thank you for 
constantly dazzling us with unique and delicious Shalach Manot gifts.     

    
Thank you to Phineas and Remy and all the Purim Shpielers for a wonderful and creative Purim 
Shpiel. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 

 

RABBI DISCRESSIONARY FUND 
 
In memory of Gerald Silberlight. 

Helen Silberlight 
 

 

THE RABBI MICHAEL D. HOWALD FUND 

FOR SOCIAL JUSTICE & TIKKUN OLAM 
 
In loving memory of Ruth Mulnick. 

 
Thank you to Phineas and Remy and all the Purim Shpielers for a wonderful and creative Purim 
Shpiel. 

 

Condolences to Maurice Goldstein on the recent passing of his brother Jaime. 
 
Mazel Tov to Shariann Ganz for her many years of service as a Religious School Teacher at Temple 
Israel. 

Linda & Jerry Mulnick 
 

In loving memory of Bertram Bronzaft and Falik Bronzaft. 
Robin and Rabbi Michael Howald, 

Brian and Kevin Howald,  
Arline Bronzaft 

& Susan Santoro 

PRAYERBOOK FUND-MISHKAN HANEFESH 
 
In honor of SHARIANN GANZ, with great appreciation for her many years of service as a Religious 
School Teacher at Temple Israel. 

 Linda & Alan Brill 
Prayerbook donated in memory of Barbara Pisetzner. 

 
In loving memory of my husband Jerome Fried. 



Barbara Fried. 
 

MISHKAN T'FILAH 

 
In Loving Memory of My Nana, Rebecca "Betty" Epstein. 

Ellen Sostek Birch 
 
 

CHOIR FUND 
 

 
In Loving Memory of My Aunt, Alice Snyder Best 

Ellen Sostek Birch 
 

Thank to Student Cantor Shirel and Lincoln Richman for the beautiful Debbie Friedman program 
you presented to our Sisterhood last weekend.   Personal thanks for "The Angel's Blessing"! 

                                                        Jodi, Alan and Jesse Siegel 
In honor of Shirel and Lincoln Richman. We are so grateful to you and for you. Thank you for 
sharing your special gifts with Sisterhood and for the wonderful Debbie Friedman Program.  You 
made our meeting a very special event.      

                                                       Sisterhood of Temple Israel 
Congratulations Rabbi, Shirel & Choir on a beautiful performance on the occasion of the St. 
Patrick’s Day Parade. 

Sam and Silvia Gornstein 
In honor or Shariann Ganz as she retires from 23 years of teaching at Temple Israel’s religious 

school. May you be blessed with good health and happiness in your retirement years with your 
wonderful family. 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 
In honor of Shariann Ganz with appreciation of her many years of service as a Religious School 
Teacher at Temple Israel. 
 
In memory of Herman Levinsky. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 
 

CARING COMMUNITY FUND 
 
In memory of David Russin, beloved cousin of Barbara Fried. 

Pamela J. Carlton 
 

CAROLE LACHMAN FUND 
 

In Memory of Cecily M Sostek Sallen, Our Beloved Mother, Mother-in-Law, and Grandmother. 
Ellen, Jeff and Aly Birch 

 
 

ADULT LEARNING FUND 
 
In Loving Memory of Jacques V. Pessah. 

The Pessah/Childs Family 

 
Best wishes to our mother, mother-in-law, grandmother and friend, Ina Birch on her upcoming 94th 
Birthday!! 

With Love, Jeff, Jamie, 
Ellen, Gail, Sue, Aly & Nannette 

 
To Miriam Friend—So happy that you are repaired! 

 
To Jennifer Straniere—so glad that you are “looking” better! 

Judith Pessah 
 

MAURICE SCHLEFSTEIN FUND 
 

 

BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND 
 
In memory of Herman Levinsky. Our condolences to the Levinsky family. 

 



In memory of Jaime Goldstein, brother of Maurice Goldstein. Our condolences to the Goldstein 
family. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 
In honor of Shariann Ganz for her 20+ years of dedication to Temple Israel's Religious school. 
Mazel Tov on your retirement!! 

Ellen, Jeff and Aly Birch 
 

 

YOUTH LEADERSHIP FUND 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL FUND 
 

 
 

TEMPLE ISRAEL PULPIT FUND 
 
 


